
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 6/24/2025 

 

Title:. Discussion regarding extension of Eisenhower Drive from Midway Road to Woodland 

Road.   
 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the purchase of up to four additional speed radar 

signs and corresponding budget adjustment.   

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: 
Trustee Lancaster and President Handschke have previously requested a future agenda item to 

discuss the extension of Eisenhower Drive.   

 

President Handschke and the Village Manager request the Board go into the closed session to 

discuss strategy on extending Eisenhower Drive.   

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Attachments: None  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


